

The Pearsall Post Newsletter

Student Absence Line: 0437 482 159

Important Dates to Remember

- Last Day of Term 4
 17th December
- Lunch Orders
 Sushi Every 2nd
 Week & Subway
 Every Friday
- Year 6 Camp 20th Oct - 23rd October
- Book Week/Dress Up 23rd October
- Year 6 Growth & Dev Talk & Year 5 High Tea 11th November
- 2021 Kindy Parent Info Night 6pm

Term 4 Issue # 14

Thursday I5th October 2020

From the Principal...

Welcome back to a great term of learning. Staff have planned for many engaging activities and experiences during the term and look forward to children striving to achieve their goals. Leaders are those children who put in their best effort all the time. They have a growth mindset and keep trying until they get it. Parents have an important role to play in this also by supporting and encouraging children to give their best effort.

This term will be the last for our graduating Year 6 students who were the first cohort of Kindergarten students in our starting year of 2013.

Important Reminder To Parents

In the afternoon, gates will open at 2.45pm on Mondays, Tuesdays,

Thursday and Fridays. On Wednesdays gates will be open at 2.15pm. Parents are welcome on the school grounds to pick up their children. But must leave the grounds after that. Toddlers and children are not to play on school equipment and in the kindergarten area as they will have been disinfected.

Book Week

Book Week activities will take place in Week 2 with a host of activities for students. A parade will take place on Friday where students will be encouraged to dress up as a book character. A free incursion will take place on Wednesday 21st October.

Year 6 Camp

The Year 6 Camp will be from Tuesday 20th October departing at 8.15am sharp and returning Friday 23rd October. They will travel to the Nanga Bush Camp in Dwellingup and participate in many planned activities including orienteering, rock climbing, raft building, bush cooking, low ropes, zip lining and bush art.



Merit Certificate

Awards
Week 10
Excellence Every Day

Jaden—Dm1

Umi-Dm2

Aston—Dm3

Nathan—Dm5

George—Rm 3 Matilda—Rm 4

Will—Rm 5

Emelia—Rm 6

Jacques—Rm 6

Oliver-Rm 7

Eva-Rm 8

Alexander—Rm 9

Mikayla—Rm 10

Luca—Rm 11

Milan—Rm 12

Luca—Rm 13

Kobi—Rm 14

Ethan-Rm 15



Leader in Me

Krystal—Dm 1

Liana—Dm 2

Lily—Dm 3

Isabella—Dm 4

Emilia—Dm 5

Saige—Rm 3

Veda—Rm 4

Jessica—Rm 5

Mia—Rm 6

Lacey—Rm 7

Maddison—Rm 8

Hunter—Rm 9

Kane—Rm 10

Sapphire—Rm 11

Kyah—Rm 12

Exavier—Rm 13

Alexis—Rm 14

Indie-Rm 15

8.25am Classrooms

Open

8.40am Siren for start

of day

10.40am Recess

11.05am End of Recess

12.45pm Lunch

1.25pm End of Lunch

3.00pm School Day

Fnds

Please note:

2.30pm finish on

Wednesdays

Assemblies held

every 2nd

Thursday at

8.45am

Car Park Safety

We want all of our students to be safe as they arrive and leave school. The P&C and School Board will be instituting some changes that will take place in Term 4 that will occur in the car park on the western side of the school. Sections of this area will become one way. More information will be provided by the P&C. A couple of points to remember:

- Please use path in from and around the staff carpark, rather than walking through the carpark. Walking or riding through the carpark is very dangerous and puts students at risk.
- If you remain in the car waiting for your children, please remind your children to walk. Running means they are not paying attention to what is happening around them. We need students to slow down and be observant.
- Please do not park in the staff carpark.

School Review

A school review will take place in week 7 of this term. The school has undertaken a process to review progress against six areas of school delivery. This includes:

- Relationships
- Learning Environment
- Leadership
- Resources
- Teacher Quality
- Student Data

The School Board will view this in their first meeting of this term.

Contact Details

If you have changed your email, phone or address details, please contact the office to update your information.

Not Returning in 2020

If your child/ren will not be attending Pearsall Primary School in 2020, can you please notify the office staff as soon as possible.

Leader In Me Reward

Congratulations again to Lightning for earning the most Leader in Me tokens last term. Students from Lightning enjoyed an afternoon of board games, where they could be seen explaining their game to others, taking turns, working together and having fun. It was so lovely to see their leadership skills in action. You're amazing Lightning!



Payments

Please note that all payments to the school can be made by EFTPOS in the front office or Direct Deposit:
 Acc: Pearsall
 Primary School
 BSB: 066040
 Acc: 19904146
 Put your child's initial, surname and reason e.g,
 J.Smith swimming.

You can combine the amount if you have more than one child.

Please note,
Eftpos and Direct
Deposit are for
school related
payment and not
for P&C
payments.